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September 27, 1984
(NMP2L 0174)

Mr. R. W. Starostecki, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

,

Division of Project and Resident Programs
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

m

Re: Nine Mile Point - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

Dear Mr. Starostecki:

On March 4,1984 an interim report (55(e)-84-09) was sent to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission concerning a hydraulic transient for pump restart in the
service water system. At that time it was expected that the required
investigation would include the fluid transient event analysis and system pipe
stress analysis for areas of high stress.

Niagara Mohawk has now determined that these analyses are not sufficient
,

to close this issue. Specifically, a system pipe stress analysis and pipe I

support reconcilation for the affected piping in the Service Water System is
necessary in order to verify the adequacy of the entire piping system design.
Since th's additional work must be combined with our present reconciliation
efforts, it will take in the order of six months to complete. Therefore, we
would like to extend the final report submittal date to April 30, 1985.

Very truly yours,

b
8411060088 840927 C. V. Manga
PDR ADOCK 05000410 Vice PresidentS PDR Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
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xc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory, Commission
Washington, DC .20555 'V

R. A. Gramm, NRC Resident Inspector
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